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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 1:20 PM
To: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 403 Minnehaha Ave E - extension

Mai, can you prepare a resolution to grant this extension. A letter should go to the appellant confirming the additional 
extension for the purpose of completing work on the final item in the orders. Thanks, Marcia 
 

From: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 12:55 PM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 403 Minnehaha Ave E - extension 
 
This was to be completed by November 1st. The windows are the only remaining item, but won’t be in until maybe the 
10th. Late last week, we talked about  a new resolution to give them to February 1st. 
 

  

 

Leanna Shaff, CBO, CFI 
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
Fire Safety Inspections Supervisor 
Department of Safety & Inspections  
375 Jackson St. Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-8980 
Email: leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by  
protecting and promoting public health and safety for all. 
 
 


